
 

 
CELEBRATE THE WORK 
OF MOTHERS’ UNION 
MANCHESTER AT THE 
SPECTACULAR 
STOLLER HALL! 
 
   29TH OCTOBER 2018 7.30PM 
THE STOLLER HALL M3 1DA 

JOIN US FOR AN EVENING OF CELEBRATION FEATURING THE 

ENCORE CHILDRENS CHOIR. TICKETS £8 AVAILABLE FROM 

THE MOTHERS’ UNION OFFICE OR YOUR ARCHDEACONRY 

PRESIDENT. 

 
The Stoller Hall is located on Hunts Bank directly opposite Victoria Train 

Station.  Wheelchair accessible.  Doors open from 6.30pm. Bar available. 
 


